
 
News from BAT Pensioners Association 500 

  

 

 

Your Committee asks all members of the BAT Pensioners Association who are also 

members of NFOP to communicate the benefits of NFOP membership to those 

BATPA members they contact and suggest that they also join the NFOP at 

https://www.nfop.org.uk/ 

 

 

David Cheetham 
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